
 

 

East Suffolk House, Riduna Park, Station Road, 
Melton, Woodbridge, Suffolk, IP12 1RT 

 

 

 

 

 
A Meeting of the Licensing Sub-Committee was scheduled 

to be held in the Deben Conference Room, East Suffolk House, Melton 

on Friday, 31 January 2020 at 10.00am 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                         
 

 

 Cancellation of Meeting  

This meeting of the Licensing Sub-Committee was CANCELLED as the License 

Holder advised that they were no longer working as a Taxi Driver and had 

returned their driver's badge and plates, therefore the meeting was no longer 

required. 
 

 

 

 
  

    

   
  Stephen Baker, Chief Executive

 

Licensing Sub-

Committee 
 
 

Members: 
 

Councillor Jocelyn Bond 

Councillor John Fisher 

Councillor Tony Goldson 

Councillor Mark Newton (Reserve) 
 

 


